
17 August 2023

Dear Boat Storage Customers,

Thank you for your continued patronage at Riverside Rec’s boat storage facility. Riverside Rec’s
storage and servicing has changed its name to Old Mill Boatworks, LLC. Also, starting
September 1, 2023 we will be changing how we bill storage customers for their boats.

To help us better serve you through more prompt billing, we will be billing monthly for storage
via email. Also, this will now be on a full 12-month cycle as opposed to the previous invoice that
included only the time that the boat was in storage. Reflecting the current economy, our rates are
$5 per-ft per- month for the length of the boat.

If you have already stored with us, we will honor your spot in our facility. If you no longer wish
to store with us, please let us know - as space is limited. Attached is our updated
vessel/equipment storage agreement for your craft. Please fill it out by September 1, so we can
update our records accordingly.
.
If you have any questions about the changes, please email or call us. Our new contact
information is below. Thank you again for choosing Riverside Rec and Old Mill Boatworks.

Sincerely,

Eric Huffine
Owner

Old Mill Boatworks, LLC
oldmillboatworks@gmail.com
(406) 499-9885

Mailing: P.O. Box 821
Pablo, MT 59855

Physical: 36307 Light Road
Ronan, MT 59864

https://form.jotform.com/232183786913161
https://form.jotform.com/232183786913161



